REGULAR MEETING SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING September 23, 1996

The special use permit meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by chairman Al Hunter. Also present were Jerry Austin, Pat Henige, Don Krauss, David Stewart, Don Zehnder and Terry Carleton.

Fifteen (15) people were in the audience.

The Commission heard a request from Birch Run Moose Lodge #2426 for the development of a Moose Lodge Family Center on property located on Gera Road approximately 550' north of Rose Lane.

Letters were received from Harry and Dorothy White and David and Linda Eggert stating concerns on road entry. Moose Lodge Secretary addressed concerns: Rose Lane entry used during construction only; driveway to Lodge will be off Gera Road. The Moose is a private lodge not open to the public; they will be applying for a permit to operate a bar; fence will be 4' high and solid.

Motion by Austin, supported by Henige to approve Special Use Permit #96-3 for the Moose Lodge to construct a Moose Family Center. Motion carried 7-0.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Henige to adjourn special use permit meeting at 7:44 P.M. Motion carried 7-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary Planning Commission